ADVERTISEMENT TO BID

Sealed bids will be received by the Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the Town of Abbeville in the
Abbeville Town Hall, 8 Business 7 South, P. O. Box 19, Abbeville, MS until 10:00 AM, March 21, 2017
and shortly thereafter publicly opened and read aloud for:

PROJECT NO. SM-16-801
TOWN OF ABBEVILLE, MISSISSIPPI
8" WATER MAIN EXTENSION
LAFAYETTE COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

The scope of work for this project is: Installation of approximately 0.62 miles of 8” PVC CL200 water
main and accessories from the existing elevated tank toward Mississippi Highway No. 7 and Long Street.
Also included is the relocation of an existing master meter. All located within the Corporate Limits of the
Town of Abbeville.

Contract time is Sixty (60) calendar Days. Contractor shall commence work on or before a date to be
stipulated in the Notice to Proceed.

Should no award be made within forty-five (45) calendar days after opening of proposals, all proposals
may be rejected and all proposal guaranties returned, unless the lowest responsible bidder, at the request
of the Town of Abbeville, agrees in writing to a longer delay.

Plans and Specifications are on file at Elliott & Britt Engineering, P.A., 823 North Lamar Blvd./P.O.
Box 308, Oxford, Mississippi, 38655.

Plans and proposals may be secured from Elliott & Britt Engineering, P.A., located at 823 North Lamar
Blvd./P.O. Box 308, Oxford, Mississippi 38655, Telephone (662) 234-1763. These are available upon
payment of $105.00 for the Plans, Proposal and Contract Documents, none of which is refundable.

Bid bond, signed or countersigned by a Licensed Mississippi Agent, or Mississippi Non-Resident Agent
licensed to do business in the State of Mississippi, with Power of Attorney attached, or Cashier’s check
or Certified check for five percent (5%) of the total bid, payable to the Town of Abbeville, must
accompany each proposal.

Bidders are hereby notified that any proposal accompanied by letters qualifying in any manner the
condition under which the proposal is tendered will be considered an irregular bid, and such proposals
may not be considered in making the award. The Town of Abbeville reserves the right to waive any
irregularities and to reject any and all bids if considered not in the best interest of Town of Abbeville.

BY: \s\ Scott Fricker
Scott Fricker, Mayor
Town of Abbeville

Dates of Advertisement:

Friday, February 17,2017 &

Friday, February 24, 2017




